Our Ref: SWA/IC/SummerReading23

17th July 2023



Dear Parents / Carers,

Barr Beacon Summer Reading Challenge 2023

We would like to encourage our pupils to read enthusiastically while they are enjoying their Summer break. In order to help motivate the dedicated readers among our pupils we are asking your child to participate in the Barr Beacon Summer Reading Challenge 2023.

To enter, all they need to do is follow the link below and enter the details of a book they've read this summer, as well as leave a short review.

Entries will be accepted from 4.00pm on Friday 21st July 2023 until midnight on Tuesday 5th September 2023.

Every review submitted is an entry into a prize draw to win a touchscreen Kindle Fire 2. With runnersup receiving £10 book vouchers and Barr Beacon School bookmarks.

Pupils can submit as many entries as they like, but only entries with reviews meeting the 4 requirements below will be added to the prize draw.

- 1) Whether you enjoyed the book or not.
- 2) What you liked/disliked about it.
- 3) Any key moments that stood out to you.
- 4) Whether you'd recommend it to a friend, and why/why not.

To enter simply read a fiction or non-fiction book that you like the look of, and complete a book review by following this link: https://forms.office.com/e/wUx57Smwwe.

Winners will be announced on Friday 8th September 2023.

From all of us at Barr Beacon School, we wish you a safe and enjoyable summer with stories to share when you return.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher







